
From: Roushan Walsh  
Sent: Wednesday, 8 February 2017 11:47 AM 
To: AMOD 
Cc: Chambers - Lee C 
Subject: Re: AM2014/251 - Aged Care Award 2010 

 
Dear AMOD / Commissioner Lee, 
 
I refer to the correspondence below.  
 
The AWU has reviewed those items (9, 12, 13 and 16) and advise we no longer wish to press 
those items. Our submissions in respect of those items are withdrawn. 
 
Due to the extensive scope of the 4-yearly review, the AWU does not have capacity to 
continue appearing for the Aged Care award. 
 
We rely on our submissions to date. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Roushan Walsh 

National Legal Officer 

The Australian Workers' Union 

 


